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Newsletter 26th May 2023 

 

Term dates 

May Half term: Mon 29th May-Fri 2nd June 2022 

Last day of term: Friday 21st July 2022 

Training days: 

Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd June 2023, Mon 23rd and Tues 24th July 2023 

First day back to school in September: Tuesday 5th September (Monday 4th 

September will be a training day) 

Important dates: 

Sport’s Day: Tuesday 4th July 2023 

Annual reports home to parents: Friday 14th July 2023 

Year 6 leaver’s event: Tuesday 18th July 2023 

 

 

Hello everyone, 
 
It’s hard to believe that we are at the end of 
another half term. This year has flown by!  
 
Well done to all our Year 2 and 6 pupils who 
have completed their SATs. They arrived at 
school with a smile on their faces, ready to 
learn and with excellent learning behaviours 
throughout the tests. Your child’s results will be 
shared in July.  
 
Year 1 pupils will be completing their Phonics 
screen check after the holidays and Year 4 will 
complete their multiplication check. All children 
have been working very hard in class to 
prepare for these assessments.  
 
Year 6 had an amazing time in London and it 
was an honour for me to lead the trip. We had 
3 fun-filled days of sight-seeing and new 
experiences. The children were commended for 
their excellent behaviour and were a true credit 
to Greenmount Primary School. Lots of fun was 
had at bowling and Pizza Hut for those 
children who weren’t able to go to London. A 
great way to celebrate all of their hard work 
throughout the year! Lots more celebrations to 
look forward to for Year 6, including their Year 
6 performance and leavers events.  
 
It has been a very busy half term for the rest of 
the school who have also enjoyed lots of trips 
and visitors in school. These included Reception 
visiting Skelton Grange, Year 1 meeting our 
Lion Learners animals, Year 2 enjoyed a trip to 
Lotherton Hall and met an artist in school, Year 
3 met a Volcanologist and went on a trip to 
Leeds City Museum, Year 4 have enjoyed 
drama days and continue to make progress 
with their weekly swimming lessons and Year 5 
have been to Into University and enjoyed 
various sporting events including a mini 
triathlon. Please follow us on Twitter to see our 
amazing experiences.  
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Dixon 
Headteacher 

 

www.greenmountprimary.co.uk 

 
Please follow us on Twitter at  

https://twitter.com/Greenmountsch 

 

http://www.greenmountprimary.co.uk/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holidays during term time 

 
We are receiving a 

number of requests from 
parents for leave of 

absence during school 
time. Please speak to Mrs 
Benatmane about your 
request as we cannot 

authorise holidays during 
term time.  

Please remember……. 

• To arrive at school on time at 8.50am and collect your 

children at 3.10pm. 

• To send your child wearing their PE kit on the correct day. 

• To send your child with a coat and water bottle each day.  

• To bring book bags back to school every Monday. 

 

 

 
  

Well done to 6 Quihampton for winning 

Battle of the Bands for the 2nd time in a 

row on TTRS. 

Please encourage your children to practice 

their times tables on TTRS to beat their 

time and score. 

Safety - We take safety very seriously at our school 

• If you have any concerns or observations regarding 

health and safety please contact: Mrs Dixon, Mrs 

Randall, Mrs Jackson or Mr Potts. 

• If you have any concerns or questions regarding Child 

Protection issues or safeguarding please contact: Mrs 

Randall, Mrs Dixon, Mrs Khattun or Mrs Ahmed. 

 

School Uniform 2022-23 

Navy Blue Round Neck Jumper 

Navy Blue Cardigan 

White Polo Shirt 

Grey Trousers/Skirt/Pinafore/shorts 

Grey Salwar Kameez 

Navy Blue Headscarf 

Blue gingham checked summer dress 

Black shoes/ankle boots 

 

School Attendance 
 

 
 

The next half term is 7 weeks long so it’s important 
that we make each day count at school. That 
equates to 35 days! Please come to school every 
day, on time. The gates will close at 9am.  
 

 

P.E Kit 
White t-shirt (Short or long sleeved) 

Black jogging bottoms/leggings or shorts 

Jade green Greenmount hoody 

Black trainers or pumps 

Jumpers, cardigans and polo shirts will be available with the Greenmount logo on or you can buy 

the plain ones and wear them.  They are widely available from lots of supermarkets and retailers. 

 

Health and safety 

If your child wants to wear 

earrings they must be small studs 

only, please. 

Weekly bushcraft 

All children have the chance to work 

with Bushcraft John throughout the 

term.  

 

Well done to our football teams! 

Mrs Robinson and Mrs McGuire took our Year 3 and 4 

football team to Lane End Primary School to play their first 

match on Tuesday. They were so proud of their teamwork, 

determination, perseverance and defensive skills.  

 


